
From: Godfrey, Rob
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/6/2013 3:46:23 PM
Subject: FW: Senate bill would provide 10 years of free identity-theft protection to residents whose 

personal data was accessed in DOR cyberattack

Guidance here?
 
From: Brown, Kirk [mailto:Kirk.Brown@IndependentMail.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2013 3:42 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Taillon, Jeff

Subject: Senate bill would provide 10 years of free identity-theft protection to residents whose personal data was accessed 
in DOR cyberattack
 
Rob, Jeff
 
A state Senate bill introduced today would provide 10 years of free identity-theft protection to SC tax filers whose data was 
accessed in last year's DOR cyber attack. The bill also calls for creating a cabinet-level chief information security officer 
position responsible for overseeing cyber security for all state agencies.
 
Would like to know if the governor has any reaction to these proposals. I had hopd to see the governor during her media 
availability in Abbeville this afternoon but that plan got derailed by this story.
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Kirk Brown
Multimedia Journalist
Independent Mail
kirk.brown@independentmail.com
O: 864-260-1259
C: 864-451-9749
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